
Message from the Executive Office of the Secretary-General of the United 

Nations 

Good afternoon Mr. Belen,  
 
Could you kindly contact me at your earliest convenience please?  

 

Thank you and best regards, Coumba.  
 

Ms. Coumba Santana 

Executive Office of the Secretary-General 

Room# S-3736 

United Nations, New York NY 10017  

Tel: (917) 367-2976 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting (917) 367-

2976 ÜCRETSİZ  end_of_the_skype_highlighting  
Fax:(212) 963-8252  
e-mail: santanac@un.org  

 

 

2013/7/29 Coumba Santana <santanac@un.org> 
Good afternoon Mr. Belen,  
 
Please be informed that your meeting tomorrow Tuesday 30 July 2013, scheduled for 8:10 am, will 
be with:  
(Chairperson) Mr. Achim Steiner, Executive Director and Under-Secretary-General, United Nations 
Environment Programme (UNEP) 

  
Mr. Wu Hongbo, Under-Secretary-General for Economic and Social Affairs (DESA)  

 
Ms. Christiana Figueres, Executive Secretary, United Nations Framework Convention on Climate 
Change (UNFCCC)  

 
Mr. Braulio Ferreira de Souza Dias, Executive Secretary, Convention on Biological Diversity (CBD)  
 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
Best regards, Coumba.  
 

Ms. Coumba Santana 
Executive Office of the Secretary-General 

Room# S-3736 

United Nations, New York NY 10017  

Tel: (917) 367-2976 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting (917) 367-

2976 ÜCRETSİZ  end_of_the_skype_highlighting  
Fax:(212) 963-8252  
e-mail: santanac@un.org  
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